Environmental Probe Ltd.

Tony O'Donohue P. Eng., President

743 Avenue Rd, Toronto, Ontario, Canada, M5P 2J9 Telephone: (416)-481-8255

E Mail: tonyodonohue@yahoo.com

October 31, 2008

Councillor Howard Moscoe Chair, City of Toronto Licensing & Standards Committee City Hall 100 Queen St W M5H 2N2

Review of Mobile Vending - Caterering

Dear Councillor Moscoe:

I have tried several times to solicit your attention so that the bye laws which govern the operations of the mobile food business can be addressed before the Licensing and Standards Committee.

I notice from the schedule of Committee meetings that the meeting scheduled for November 14 is the only meeting scheduled for the remainder of this year. As you know, I and members of the mobile vending business would like to make a presentation to that meeting. We are looking forward to it.

The Toronto Mobile Catering Association and myself are thankful for the assistance provided by the Municipal Licensing and Standards.

Yours truly

Tony O'Donohue

cc. Bruce Bould